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The ASHA Board of Directors unanimously voted on 10-29-19 that Owen Weaver and Judy 

Werner remain the ASHA appointees to the National Breeds and Disciplines Council.  Both 

Owen and Judy have agreed to serve.  The selection procedure for ASHA appointees is as 

follows:  Open nominations for appointees are accepted from the ASHA Board of Directors who 

then vote on the appointees at the Fall in-person board meeting.  Appointees will be asked if they 

are willing to serve before their names are submitted to US Equestrian. 

 


